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Berry, Taylor

From: Donna Von Bargen <dvbphd51@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 20, 2022 3:09 PM
To: Statements
Subject: Docket E-100, Sub 180CS

 I am writing to insist the NCUC follow a 2017 state law that firmly prohibits any change to net 
metering rules until the Commission conducts a cost-benefit analysis of its value to non-solar power 
users. The current Duke plan is too complex and doesn't reimburse homeowners properly for the 
power they provide.  At a time when we need to make rooftop solar more accessible, Duke's plan is a 
big step in the wrong direction. Please reject Duke's plan and conduct a thorough cost-benefit 
analysis. 
 

Thanks for your consideration, 
Donna Von Bargen, Ph.D. 


